Bertron, Cara

From: WILLIAM CALVERT

Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 8:18 AM

To: Tollett, Blake - BC; Koch, Kevin - BC; Reed, Emily - BC; Galindo, Mary - BC; Brown,
Andrew - BC; Myers, Terri - BC; Valenzuela, Sarah - BC; Hibbs, Emily - BC; Hudson, Trish
- BC

Cc: Sadowsky, Steve; Bertron, Cara; Rice, Andrew

Subject: Proposed demolition of 307 Leland

Dear Chair Galindo and Commission Members,
| write you to oppose the demolition of 307 Leland.

Many of us in Travis Heights love this area because of the charm and character of this old working class
neighborhood. It gladdens our hearts to live here.

My understanding is that the Leland house is not a tear down. It could be restored to maintain the character of
the neighborhood. Tearing it down would be another step in “Bouldinizing” our Travis Heights/ Fairview Park
neighborhood.

Please do whatever you can to keep the place where we live historic and charming.

Sincerely,

William Calvert

503 East Mary Street





